Dear Columbia Church of Christ Family,

I hope this letter finds you doing well! We are finally on the track to meeting together in the building again! I would like to give you all an update of where we are as a youth ministry and how we see things going over the next month. Starting this Sunday, May 31st, Our High Schoolers are going to start meeting again from 4-6 pm. The Middle School and Elementary have been meeting on Zoom, and we will continue to do so through June. My hope is that we will start our Summer programming for our Middle School, Elementary, and Pre-Elementary students on Wednesday nights soon!

Children's Church will continue to meet on Zoom for the time being. We are evaluating how we can best reach our kids here at Columbia Church of Christ. For now, we are meeting at 11:15 on Sunday mornings. We as a staff want to encourage you to come to service at 10:30, but if you feel that it would be safer for your family to take advantage of our online service, we encourage you to do that instead, and your kids can join us at 11:15 am! However, if you do decide to come to the 10:30 service, starting at 11:15 am, your kids can join Sydney and I down stairs as we make a Zoom call and can participate in Children's Church! We will most definitely practice social distancing during that time, and would love to have your kids join us! If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to me at joparrott10@gmail.com.

In Christ, Jonathan